
 

 

 

 

 

December 30, 1997 

 

 

HAND-DELIVERED 

 

Ms. Carol Keeley 

Acting Unit Chief    

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20535 

 

Re: Additional Information and Records Request FBI-47 (Billie Sol Estes) 

 

Dear Carol: 

 

The ARRB staff requests access to any and all Headquarters files on Billie Sol Estes. 

 

If records responsive to this request have already been processed or have been designating for 

processing under the JFK Act, please identify those records for us and advise at what stage of 

processing the records are now. 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 


